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SENT VIA EMAIL 

John Taylor 
Acting York Chairman & CEO 
Regional Municipality of York  
17150 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, ON 
L3Y 8V3 
regional.chair@york.ca 
lina.bigioni@york.ca 

Dear Acting Chairman Taylor,  

Re: Expression of Gratitude for Support During Gravenhurst's State of Emergency 

On behalf of Council and Town Staff of Gravenhurst, I extend our deepest gratitude to 
your municipality for the significant support provided to our community during the recent 
state of emergency declared following a severe snowstorm. 

The substantial assistance and resources extended by your team have been 
instrumental in ensuring the safety and well-being of our residents. The collaboration 
and swift response by your staff exemplify the spirit of solidarity and resilience that 
strengthens our municipalities. 

It is partnerships like these that demonstrate our collective strength and capacity to 
overcome challenges. We remain committed to fostering a supportive regional 
partnership and stand ready to reciprocate wherever possible. 

Thank you once again for your invaluable support and remarkable commitment. 

Yours sincerely, 

Heidi Lorenz 
Mayor 
Town of Gravenhurst 
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